
 

Dear colleagues and friends! 
 

Let me invite you to the 2nd PEDIM, Prague European Days of Internal 
Medicine which will be held in Prague in December, 1-2. This conference is 
proposed for all internists, who are interested in cardiology, metabolism and 
general internal medicine. We are not competing with ECIM in Amsterdam, 
which is the priority of EFIM.  

 
               However, the ECIM is proposed just between two biggest 
congresses in Europe, ESC in Rome and EASD in Munich. Many colleagues 
told me, that because of necessity to participate at ESC and/or EASD they are 
not able to come to Amsterdam. As I have mentioned, we did not want to 
compete with ECIM, so we did not promote PEDIM until now. But in May 
people already decided, whether or not they are able to go to Amsterdam. 

Therefore I would like to ask you also for support of PEDIM. Be so kind 
and inform members of your society about PEDIM. The basic information are 
attached, and web pages will be regularly actualized. 

 
As you probably know, we have organized Prague European Days of 

Internal Medicine 2 years ago. It was small successful conference of 300 
participants. We had CME credits and we are asking for them again. Also we 
are asking the EFIM for an official support – the decision will be taken 
probably in September. 

 
Many international speakers are ready to participate with plenary 

summarizing overviews, but original works from your countries are welcome. 
We have space for oral communications as well as for posters. 

 
 
Please, keep your members informed, stimulate them to participate and come 
to Prague!  
 
With regards 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
Richard Ceska, MD, PhD, FACP, FEFIM 
Professor of Internal Medicine 
Conference President 

 


